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Spotlight On: 100th Day of School and Spirit & Kindness Weeks
At HES, students and staff celebrated Spirit Week, which involves themed dress-up days, fun activities,
and fostering a sense of unity and excitement among students and staff. GHS students and staff
observed Kindness Week, a time dedicated to promoting acts of kindness and compassion among
students and within the school community. As part of Kindness Week, GHS made a significant donation
to the community food pantry, demonstrating their commitment to giving back and supporting those in
need. Both schools happily observed the milestone of the 100th day of school!

Budget Updates:
At the February Board of Education meeting, the Board adopted a preliminary 2024-2025 budget
totaling $13,739,881. You can find budget resources on our website here, including a full budget book
and presentations from the BOE meetings. You can also view a video of the February BOE meeting
here.

We would like to thank all community members and families that came to the Budget and Pizza
Community Forum. We value our community and family feedback during the budget planning process.

Upcoming Important Dates:
3/12/24 - Presentation of the budget to the Board of Finance 7:00 pm @ Douglas Library
3/14/24 - Regular BOE Meeting and Budget Review 6:00 pm @ GHS Activity Room
3/21/24 - Regular BOE Meeting and Budget Review 5:30 pm @ GHS Activity Room
4/16/24 - Board of Finance Public Hearing & Meeting to finalize Budget 7:00 pm @ Douglas Library
5/7/24 - Budget Referendum 6 am - 8 pm @ Hebron Elementary School
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